
Welcome to the Aiken Seniors 2024 Golfing Season 

 

We have some great venues planned and some new courses for this golfing season. 

Worth mentioning - Please note that the submission dates are 2 days before the current tournament.  
Submission entry dates are posted on the entry forms.  PLEASE RECORD YOUR NAME AND YOUR 
PARTNER’S NAME IF APPLICABLE ON THE ENTRY FORM.  Doing this will enable us to put the 
tournaments together accurately, efficiently, and rapidly.    

This year our points will be as follows: 

 1 – Bogey 

2 – Par 

 4 – Birdie 

 6 – Eagle 

10 – Hole in One + $100 

You can roll your ball in your own fairway, and you must hole all putts. 

ALL TOURNAMENT PARTICIPATION INFORMATION WILL BE POSTED ON OUR WEBSITE. 

www.aikenseniorsgolf.info 

Our cancellation policy for refunding your entry fee is a cancellation call or email by NOON three days 
prior to the tournament.  Exceptions to this policy will be considered for emergencies.  This will help all 
of us enjoy our weekend and be prepared for each tournament. 

PLEASE NOTE we will NOT be holding onto Gift Certificates.  If you earn a gift certificate and you must 
leave, have someone pick it up for you at the tournament.  If you do NOT, we will leave it in the Pro 
Shop at the course and post it on our website under Unclaimed Gift Certificates. 

The contact information for us is as follows. 

Aiken Senior’s  –  aikenseniors@atlanticbb.net   our website at    www.aikenseniorsgolf.info 

Bill Walsh –  aikenseniors@atlanticbb.net   803.292.5032 
Jim Pochek – jimsrpoc@att.net   803.262.5099  
 

Thank you and enjoy the golfing season. 

Your Team – Bill Walsh, Jim Pochek, Tom Riley, Jerry Foody and Sean Foody 


